The Ideal Superintendent
A New Leader tor Our Children

We want your input on a profile
of the ideal superintendent for our district

As you are probably aware, Dr. Gene Moore is retiring as superin-
tendent July 31, and we have begun a search for his replacement.

We, your Board of Trustees, believe that an important component
in this search process is gathering input from our community. We have
developed the survey on the next page to help us get your input. We
have also sent this survey to our teachers and staff, asking them to
give us their input.

With your input and the input from our teachers and staff, our board
will proceed to create a profile for our ideal superintendent. We will use
this profile as a standard as we consider the abilities and experiences
of each candidate and how they relate to the needs of our district.

On the next page is the survey that we invite you to complete. It will
take only a few minutes to fill in.

» The top part of the survey is a checklist.

» At the bottom, you will note we have provided space for your written
thoughts and comments about things we didn’t cover on the check-
list.

» Please return this survey to our district office by March 13 in a
sealed envelope addressed to

A New Leader for Our Children
300 South Catawba Street
Lancaster SC 29720.

We, the Board of Trustees, thank you for your honesty and input as
you participate in this very important initial phase of the superintendent
search process.

From the Board of Trustees
Janice Dabney, Tyrom Faulkner, Margaret Gamble,
Don McCorkle, Bobby Parker, Melvin Stroble and Bill Sumner
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